John Long , . . . —

From: Marianne Manfra [mmanfra@police.sometville.ma.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2010 4:52 PM

To: John Long

Subject: Historical Homes )48 ¢ s~

Dear City Clerk Mr. Long,

I am writing in opposition to my property being designated as a registered historical
home. I am half owner of the property located at 31 Porter Street. Crocifissa Manfra (my
9@ year old aunt) is the other owner. She is very much opposed to her home being place into
the historical register.

I truly hope this will be the homeowners choice and I have faith that all of you will
support this matter.

Sincerely, . .

Maryanne Manfra



